
Cooke, Michelle 

10/14/2011 8:57:54 AM
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Dowdell, 
Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Making Information Availble to Local Governments

Hi there- i did find it. Thank you for the efforts to get it done. What happened is that 1 
have anything that is sent to the San Bruno list that says data request in the subject 
line moved to a separate folder that 1 monitor every couple of days. Because 1 did not 
expect this to be sent in that manner, 1 didn’t look for it there during the day so didn’t 
realize it had been sent. I had assumed it would just be attached to this note and sent 
to me since it isn’t really a San Bruno data request.

Anyhow. Thanks for the efforts.

Michelle

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 7:19 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle; Dowdell, Jennifer; Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Cc: Doll, Laura
Subject: Re: Making Information Availble to Local Governments

RedactedIt was sent to you this morning, from
Trina

at PG&E. Do you not have it?

From: Cooke, Michelle fmailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.qovl
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 07:04 PM
To: Horner, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer; Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Cc: Doll, Laura
Subject: Re: Making Information Availble to Local Governments

Where is this information?
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From: Horner, Trina fmailto:TNHc@pqe.com1
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2011 08:54 AM
To: Cooke, Michelle; Dowdell, Jennifer <JKD5@pqe.com>; Ramaiya, Shilpa R <SRRd@pqe.com> 
Cc: Doll, Laura <LRDD@pqe.com>
Subject: Re: Making Information Availble to Local Governments

Thanks for the heads up. We should be able to get you the planned work by Thursday 
Trina

From: Cooke, Michelle fmailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2011 07:21 AM 
To: Horner, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer; Ramaiya, Shiipa R 
Subject: Making Information Availble to Local Governments

Trina, Jennifer, and Shilpa- on Thursday, Paul Clanon and I will be talking to the 
City/County Association of Governments

of San Mateo County. We understand that Laura Doll will be the PG&E rep there. 
Some of the issues that the CCAG is interested in are:

1. Reviewing PG&E's inspection records of pipelines, to make sure the pipelines are 
safe
2. Knowing the dates when PG&E has scheduled pipeline inspections - information 
they say they have had trouble obtaining from PG&E

Is it possible to get a list of planned hydrotests, MAOP digs, or any other 
inspections/activities related to gas pipelines that will be occurring within San Mateo 
County over the next six months by Thursday? What is your local government contact 
plan to keep communities abreast of activity in the areas?

Can we also get a list of activities (hydrotests, MAOP digs, inspections, leak 
surveys/patrols, replacements, etc.) related to gas pipelines in San Mateo County over 
the last 10 years? This may not be feasible by Thursday, but at least give me a 
ballpark timing (and it should not be past next week) by Thursday.

We would very much like to see PG&E bring someone (sufficiently high up) from the 
engineering side of the house that can be their point of contact.
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Please let me know if you have questions

Thanks.

Michelle Cooke, Interim Director

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

415 703 2349

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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